Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I am seeking information regarding the Afghan Locally Employed Staff Relocation Scheme. I would be grateful if you could provide me with the following information. 
2. Have you been asked to take part in the Scheme?
All local authorities received a letter from Rt Hon Robert Jenrick MP on 3rd June 2021, and 30th July 2021, requesting support to welcome Afghan Locally Employed Staff (LES) who are now relocating to the UK with their families.

3. Have you agreed to take part in the Scheme?
We have not made a decision with regard to whether or not we are able to take part in this scheme.  A decision will be made based on a number of factors, and in consideration of the prevailing housing situation within the city, including the fact that Leicester is an asylum dispersal area.

If you have agreed to take part in the Scheme, please provide me with the following information: 
3. How many a) individuals b) households have you committed to relocating?

 
4. How many a) individuals b) households have you relocated to date?

5. Of those who you have committed to relocating, how many are currently residing in temporary accommodation? If possible, please provide a breakdown of the types of temporary accommodation being used (e.g. MOD houses)

6. How many a) 1-bedroom; b) 2-bedroom; c) 3-bedroom; d) 4-bedroom or more, houses/flats have you agreed to provide?

7. Do you currently provide English for Speakers of Other languages (ESOL) support for speakers of Farsi and/or Pashto?

8. Are you commissioning support through a specialist organisation (e.g. Refugee Council)?

9. What engagement have you undertaken with existing Afghan families in your local authority area who have previously taken part in the Scheme?
As no decision has been taken, this information is not held by Leicester City Council. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
